From: planning.policy [mailto:planning.policy@westsuffolk.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 July 2018 13:01 **To:** Norfolk Vanguard **Cc:** Smith, Marie

Subject: EN010079 - Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm - Request for Adequacy of Consultation

Representation - (Forest Heath District Council & St Edmundsbury Borough Council)

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank you for consulting Forest Heath District Council and St Edmundsbury Borough Council on "whether your Authority considers that the developer has complied, in relation to the application, with the following duties:

Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (PA2008) – section 42

Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47

Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48"

Table 19.1 of the Consultation Report demonstrates that FHDC and SEBC were consulted under s43. The tailored letters that were sent to the Authorities are appended as Appendix 19.17 and therefore the legislative requirements were met in respect of West Suffolk Councils.

Kind regards,

Amy Wright Senior Planning Policy Officer Planning Strategy

Direct dial: 01284 757616

Email: amy.wright@westsuffolk.gov.uk

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk

Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough councils

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about your area

Forest Heath District Council and St Edmundsbury Borough Council will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. Any personal information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some circumstances we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request for information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: How we use your information

email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and

content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions
to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any
loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com